
 
ORLAND-ARTOIS WATER DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TO:  THE LANDOWNERS OR RESIDENTS OF ORLAND-ARTOIS WATER 
DISTRICT: 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on November 16, 2021 at 1:30 p.m., at the District 

Office, located at 6505 Road 27, Orland, California, a public hearing will be conducted by the 

Board of Directors for the purpose of considering and adopting a schedule of per-acre valuations 

for 2022 assessments. 

Pursuant to Governor Newsom's Executive Order N-29-20, this hearing will be held via 

teleconference.  Persons interested in these proceedings may join the meeting virtually using 

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/135854477 or by dialing +1 (408) 650-3123 

Access Code 135-854-477 to offer comments or evidence regarding the proposed valuation, or 

may submit written comments or evidence on or before the time set for the hearing.  You may 

obtain a copy of the proposed schedule of valuations from the District office, but the schedule 

proposed is the same as that used for the 2021 fiscal year, that is, $100-per-acre. 

Dated: October 26, 2021 
 

 
 
 
 
    Emil Cavagnolo___________________ 

Secretary 
ORLAND-ARTOIS WATER DISTRICT 


